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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


July 28, 2017
Addendum 1 - Clarifications

RFQ for Provide onsite child care services for the University community purchase for The Wayne State community 
Dated July 14, 2017
Since the time of the release of the Request for Qualifications (RFQual) to Provide onsite child care services for the University community, questions regarding the specifications have been submitted.  Those questions and the University response appear below.

· Question 1:  Childcare Program Overview and Objectives: Does “working parents” mean Wayne State employees or parents in the community?  
Response:  The original intent of the RFP was to focus on Faculty, Staff, and Student working parents.  While we anticipate a preference to that group, we are flexible about whether a child care provider proposes a solution that included the neighboring community.  
· Question 2:  Budget Assumptions: Although the RFQual indicates a location has yet to be selected for the center, has Wayne State identified any potential locations, and what information can be shared about these locations?  
Response:  While the committee has been discussing some possible University locations for either repurpose of existing space, or potential new construction on University owned land, there has not been sufficient research or vetting of such places to share them during the RFP effort.  Those options will be shared with the selected Childcare provider.  Part of the research we anticipate is determining the most viable and optimal location. 
· Question 3:  Nutrition and Healthy Practices - Question 2: “Describe the sustainability practices you will incorporate in the day-to-day operations of the center.”
How does Wayne State define “sustainability” in this context?  
Response:  This refers to sustainability of refuse associated with both food and other operations, including but not limited to energy efficiency, recycling, composting, accommodating cloth diapers, etc.  As a University, sustainability has campus wide visibility and attention. 
As a reminder, email your responses to Leiann Day, at leiann.day@wayne.edu (copy to Kenneth Doherty, Email:  ken-doherty@wayne.edu)).  Remember, your bids must be in the format provided and be received in the Purchasing Department by August 02, 2017 by 4:00 p.m.
All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Leiann Day, Purchasing Department at leiann.day@wayne.edu (copy to Kenneth Doherty, Email:  ken-doherty@wayne.edu) by 12:00 p.m., August 02, 2017.  

Do not contact the the Wayne State community, or other University Units, directly as this may result in disqualification of your quotation.
Thank you
Leiann Day, 

Procurement Analyst, Purchasing





313-577-AVP – Procurement
CC:
Child Care committee, Participant list.                  
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